
From: Johnston, William 
Sent: 6/17/2014 3:58:51 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Forest James 

(forestjames@enertribe.com) (forestjames@enertribe.com) 
Cc: Katague, Ditas (ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov); Baker, Amy C. 

(amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov); Sandoval, Catherine J.K. 
(CatherineJ.K.Sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bee: 
Subject: Introductions 

Forest James and Sidney Dietz, you two should know one another. 

Forest, Sidney called me about extending electricity on the Yurok reservation. He'd run 
into Commissioner Sandoval and the subject had naturally come up. Sidney is 
Navaho. He told me that "Until a few years ago, PG&E was not doing the right thing" in 
the area. He aims to change that. He says that a new manager in the region, 

Redact is helping to turn things around. She's worked with Peggy O'Neal with 
Redacted 
the 

Yurok. (If I have these names garbled, please correct me.) 

I told Sidney that you, Forest, were an invaluable guide to the Commissioner and 
myself when we were in the area in May, that you knew everyone, and that you were 
working with Tribal Governments all over the country to develop projects for 
broadband deployment. I'm hoping that you two can talk and synergies develop. 

Bill Johnston, Jr., Ph.D. 

Telecommunications Advisor 

Commissioner Catherine Sandoval 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, California 94102 

415/703-2124; 415/264-2934 
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